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INVITATION TO COMMENT ON IMPLEMENTATION PLAN NO.33 FOR
ATHLLON DRIVE/SOWARD WAY INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS

Construction and Maintenance Management, of the Department of Urban Services, is
proposing improvements to the intersection of Athllon Drive and Soward Way in
Tuggeranong. Over the past 2 years, this intersection has ranked in the worst 20
intersections in the ACT for serious accidents.

The proposal is for the construction of a small single lane roundabout designed to reduce
the number and severity of accidents and also to assist pedestrian movements across
Athllon Drive, by the provision of median refuge islands and a reduction in vehicle
speed. The roundabout will be suitable for through and left turn bus movements and all
commercial vehicle movements. The proposal has a design life of five to ten years.

It is proposed that this project will commence in March 1997 and have a construction
period of 4 weeks.

Copies of the Implementation Plan may be inspected at the Shopfront, John Overall
Offices, 220 Northbourne Avenue, Braddon, during normal business hours.

Interested persons are invited to submit written comments on the Implementation Plan,
by 11 November 1996, to:

Planning and Land Management Group
Department of Urban Services

GPO Box 1908

CANBERRA ACT 2601

Attention: Mr P Harris.
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